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Allen, Amber

From: Bill W <osote3211@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 2:29 PM
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: 1906 W 33rd  HR-2021-099516.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Commissioners:  The Historic Review Committee of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood 
Association has been in contact with the owner and architect of 1906 W 33rd St. and 
reviewed and discussed the plans. Then our recommendation was put to a vote of the 
Board of Directors of the NA.   We do NOT oppose this demo/rebuild.  (By way of 
information, our Neighborhood Association only votes to “oppose” or “not oppose;” we 
do not “support.”) 
  

Bill Woods 
Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association Historic Review Committee 
 
 
 
 

Bill Woods 
www.osote.net 
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CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links 
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to 
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